
Friday 3rd October 2025 

Well done to 

Ash Class 
for achieving the highest 

attendance this week! 

Birch Eleanor  

Leonardo  

Cedar Rory  

Harry 

Willow Roman 

Scarlett 

Hazel Zunaira 

Henry  

Beech Brooke  

Millie 

Hawthorn Izzabelle 
 

Kalaina 

Maple Violet 

Archie 

Ash Daniel  

Alfos 

Rowan 
Ariannah 

Emmeline 

Sycamore Polly 

Lucas 

Alder Caitlin 

Connor 

Wonderful Work 
Awards: 

Next Wednesday, Early Years are participating in a ‘Toddle Waddle’ to raise money for 

the charity Meningitis Now. Parents and carers are welcome to come along at 9am, 

make a headband with your child and join in a sponsored toddle. (A suggested 

donation would be a minimum of £2 per adult). Thank you for your support. 

We are keen to get posting pictures and updates onto our Facebook page. Please complete the 

Facebook consent form so we know who can be featured on our page.  

https://forms.office.com/e/aR6zaAjy4X  

Willow Class have been on a leaf hunt this week. They explored the    

differences and similarities in each leaf. They looked at the colour, shape 

and texture and tried to identify which tree they came from. They also 

did some leaf rubbings to explore the leaves even closer. 

Early years children are 

working hard every day  

earning themselves Dojo’s 

for super sitting, being ready to learn, being     

respectful, being focused on task and showing 

great teamwork. Here are some of 

our recent winners. Well done! 

Pupil Voice candidates have been busy          

preparing for their interviews this week and 

presenting to their classes. Once all the voting 

has been counted we will be able to reveal our 

Pupil Voice   

Council for 2025-

2026. Well done 

to everyone. 

 

 

 

In science, Ash Class are continuing 
their topic about forces and have been 
investigating friction. They tested a car 

rolling down a ramp to see if the 
material on the surface made a 

difference to the distance the car 
travelled. They tested, hessian, carpet, 
tin foil, felt, glitter paper, bubble wrap 

and sugar paper. We are sure the 
children will be able to tell you which 
material allowed the car to travel the 

furthest and why!  

https://forms.office.com/e/aR6zaAjy4X
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61580072769330
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61580072769330

